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Dear Guild Artist, 

We had a very nice meeting. Beautiful 

day, sunny and no rain. Helen did a 

wonderful job with the program. She gave 

us so many ideas. She showed us how to 

move the light around to get different 

shadows. It was very informative. Thank 

you.  

We are going to start up our Meet and 

Greets again. The first one will be on June 

4th (first Friday of the month). We will be 

having one very month. They will be from 

3:00-6:00. If you would like to do one please 

let me know. We would like to have three 

people for each Meet and Greet. We would 

like to get as many artist involved as we can. 

This is for everyone in the guild. They are 

lots of fun.  

I want to thank everyone for all the 

help on the Children’s Art Show. Hope you 

all got to go by to see it. Brenda you did a 

great job.  

Darlene, the flowers in front of the 

gallery look wonderful. Thank you.  

Brenda has the new year books. Great 

job. Check with her to get yours.  

Hope to see you at the next guild 

meeting. Keep creating art. Keep safe.  

Janice Rosenburg,  President 

 

PO Box 31 

Kimberling City, MO 65686 

417-739-5829 

https://www.tablerockartgallery.com/ 

https://www.facebook.com/Table-Rock-Art-Guild-

1417562654951427/ 

--------------------------------------------------------------- 

Table Rock Art Guild Meeting – 

 April 20th 10;30 

Kimberling Area Library 

Masks will be required, temperatures will be 
taken and no food is allowed. 
 
The third Tuesday at 10:30 will be our meeting 
time for now. The meeting will be held at the 
Kimberly Area Library. 

Upcoming Events 

April 20th Meeting – Surprise 

April 15th Field Trip – Dogwood Canyon      
Money needs to be paid by April 1st  

Meet and Greet – June 4th 3:00 to 6:00 
 

Festival of Art Show – October 1-3 
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Table Rock Art Guild Meeting 
Minutes 

March 16, 2021 

President Jan Rosenburg opened the 
meeting at 10:30. President Jan R. Welcomed and 
thanked all those present for being in attendance.         

Don Haberman offered the prayer of 
invocation. 

Jan R. called for the motion to approve the 
January minutes. Helen long made the motion to 
approve the January minutes. Shirley Lacore 
2nd the motion. Motion carried. 
  Treasurer’s report is posted in the gallery 
office. 
  Programs: Helen announced that next 
month's program is going to be a surprise due to 
Scott Stowell being detained from leaving the 
states due to Covid. He was supposed to present a 
program on his travels. 
  Helen also explained that we were going to 
have the Festival of Arts in the fall as we always 
have. We had changed it to a spring show due to the 
Covid outbreak, but due to continued issues with 
Covid it has now been moved back to Fall. Pat 
Hovis-French announced that she had received an 
inquiry about the show and questioned when the 
dates were going to be. She added that the inquiry 
expressed how much they had enjoyed the show in 
the past and were looking forward to attending 
again.  Jan Rosenburg explained what the Festival 
of Art Show is, who is eligible to enter, how much 
work is involved. 
  Sunshine: Helen Long reported that Larry 
Custer had a total knee replacement and is 
recovering. 
  Membership: 52 members to date. 

Children's Art Show: March 25 thru the 
28th. For those who are displaying in the Gallery 
you need to have your artwork out of the Gallery by 
Tuesday the 23rd.  Will be doing the matting on the 
Wednesday the 24th at 10:00. Lunch will be 
provided by Jan Rosenburg. Still need some more 
members to show up on Saturday since that is 

when we have our influx of people. Thanks for 
everyone who is volunteering! 
  Workshop: The PhotoShop workshop 
being presented by Paula Buzenius is limited to six 
participants. It will be held on April 13th for a cost 
of $20.00 at the Gallery. 
  Meet and Greet: Jan Rosenburg announced 
that we will be starting our Meet and Greet on the 
first Friday in June. She asked that when signing up, 
at least two, but better yet three people sign up to 
do a Meet and Greet together. The boards 
recommendation is that one individual stands at 
the refreshment table to pour the wine or punch. If 
someone comes back for a refill we ask that they 
use a new glass. The snacks will be in individual 
cups or saucers. The Gallery provides cups and 
napkins and tables. It is up to the individuals 
hosting the event to provide the refreshments and 
to do their advertisement. 
  Open House: The board also decided to 
have our Open House on the first Sunday of 
December. The Open House is for all members, 
their families and friends. 
  Music in the Parking Lot: After much 
thought and discussion it was decided that we will 
once again donate and support the Veterans Music 
In the Parking Lot. If we end up having to give up 
the Gallery we will still have the Guild. They will 
help get the word out that there is an Art Guild and 
we welcome others to come join like-minded 
artists. 
  Let LaVerne, our Publicity and Marketing 
Chairman, know of any place you have contact with 
where we can promote ourselves. 
  Linda Edge-Dunlop explained that the 
Camera Club was planning a field trip to Dogwood 
canyon on April 14th and take a tram tour to see the 
white buffalo and catch the dogwood trees in 
bloom. The tour is two hours long. The group rate 
for the tour will be $45.00 per person if we can get 
a group of twenty. You are welcome to bring 
spouses and friends. Also, you may want to stay 
and have lunch, on your own or in the restaurant 
on the grounds. If by chance the Dogwoods are not 
quite yet in bloom, or we have heavy rains and it 
gets flooded out, we can reschedule. Those wanting  
to take the tour, you need to have your money by 
April 1st. You can bring it to the Gallery and there  
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March Minutes (continued) 
 
will be a special spot for it. It was decided that we 
would go on the 9:00 tram tour. 
 

  Artist of the Month: February Artist or the 
Month winners are: 1st Darlene Rutz, 2nd Don 
Haberman and 3rd Jan O'Neil. 
March Artist of the Month winners are: 1st Helen 
Long and Darlene Rutz, 2nd Don Haberman and 
3rd Pat Hovis-French. 
  Split the Pot: Jan Rosenburg won a total 
of $4.00. 
  Meeting Adjourned at 10.43 a. m. 
  

Program: Setting up Still Lifes. Helen 
Long had several still life situations set up and 
demonstrated the importance of light position. 
She also explained what Memory Still Lifes are 
and presented several examples. 
  
 

Respectfully submitted by 

Brenda Viveiros, Secretary 
 
 
 
 

Children’s Art Show 
Thanks to all that helped with the Children’s Art 
Show.  If you missed it Pat has put the pictures 
on our website at  
https://www.tablerockartgallery.com/exhibitions 

 
 
 
 
 

2021 TRAG Board 
 

President  Jan Rosenberg 

1st VP  Helen Long 

2nd VP  Jan O’Neill 

Secretary   Brenda Viveiros 

Treasurer  Sharon Clarke 

 
 

Programs – 2021 

April – Surprise 

May- Exploring Pandora Box with some 
past Pandora Box entries 

June - To be announced  

July - Pandora Box  

August- Art on the Way to Shell Knob  

September- To be announced  

October- Artwork from Red Oaks 2  

November- Old Master and Mentor  

December - Ornaments/ Art Exchange 
 

 

No new Sunshine News has been reported.  Please 

contact me if you have any health news that you 

would like added to the next TRAG newsletter. 

Jamie Yeager - 402-719-8923 

- backroomdesigns01@gmail.com – 

Subject line "Sunshine News" 

 

Newsletter Deadline 
Anyone can contribute to the newsletter. The 

Deadline is the Friday after the monthly meeting.  

The deadline is April 23rd for the May Newsletter. 
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Artist of the Month – 2021 
By Darlene Rutz 

Please have your entries at Library by 10:15. 
Please bring your Art to the Gallery for display  
after the meeting. If you are unable to bring it, 
please let me know and I can take it but you will 
have to pick it up.  Please have your member 
number and price if you would like to sell it.  

 

February Winners – Artist of the Month- 
Flowers – Still Life 

 
1st Darlene Rutz 

 

2nd Don Haberman 

 

 

3rd Jan O'Neil 

 

 

 

March Winners – Artist of the Month 

Winter 

 

1st Helen Long and Darlene Rutz 
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2nd Don Haberman 

 

 

3rd Pat Hovis-French 

 

 

2021 Artist of the Month 

 

April  Night Time/Storms/Lightning  

May  All about Spring (Mixed Media) 

June  Mountains and Streams 

July  Pandora’s Box 

August Old/Deteriorated Building 

September Abstract 

October Fall Colors (Landscap) 

November Masters or Mentors 

December Ornament/Art Exchange 

 

 

 
May Birthdays 

May 1   Larry Custer 

May 5   Darlene Rutz 

May 11   Pat Bell 

May 15   Jack O’Keefe 

May 16   Helen Long  

May 22   Jim Salvo 
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TRAG Shooters Field Trips 

For those of you who have not gone on a field trip 
we generally carpool and leave from either "The 
Mule" (gas station at the intersection of Hwy 13 
and DD) if we are traveling North or the Gallery if 
we are traveling South. 
 
 

2021 Field Trip Schedule 
May 11 - Ha Ha Tonka, Springfield - Linda is 
Organizer 
 
June 8 - Eureka Springs and Willow Garden - 
Brenda is Organizer 
 
July 13 - Red Oak 2 near Carthage - Don is 
Organizer 
 
August 10 - New Aquarium in Branson - Jan O'Neill 
is Organizer 
 
September 14 - Sunflower festival - Jan Rosenburg 
is Organizer 
 
October - Nothing because of the fall show. If you 
want to organize something you can. 
 
November 9 - Roaring River for fall foliage - No 
organizer yet....  (Please volunteer) 
 
December 14 - Christmas Luncheon where we will 
plan 2022 Field trips. Organized by Jan Rosenburg 
 

2021 April Field Trip 
 

The Camera Club is planning a field trip to 
Dogwood canyon on April 14th.   It will include a 
tram tour to see the white buffalo and catch the 
dogwood trees in bloom. The tour is two hours 
long. The group rate for the tour will be $45.00 per 
person if we can get a group of twenty. You are 
welcome to bring spouses and friends. Also, you 
may want to stay and have lunch, on your own or 
in the restaurant on the grounds. If by chance the 
Dogwoods are not quite yet in bloom, or we have 
heavy rains and it gets flooded out, we can 
reschedule. Those wanting to take the tour, you 

need to have your money by April 1st. You can 
bring it to the Gallery and there will be a special 
spot for it. 
 

TRAG SHOOTERS 

 

The TRAG Shooters Camera Club is starting 
independent, yet assignment based, field trips. By 
the 20th of each month, email a 4x6 image 250 dpi 
image you have chosen as "Best" to Barb at: 
bjhirsh@sbcglobal.net for entry into the 
newsletter.  Please add, “TRAG Newsletter” to the 
subject line. Please consider submitting in the 
future: 
 

March - Birds 
April - Floral 
May - The Seven Minute Game Photo Shoot 
 
 

 
by Jan Rosenburg 
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Meet this Month's TRAG Artist 
by Jamie Yaeger 

 
Yvonne Thurman -  
I was raised in northwest Alabama, a small town 
nestled between the Tennessee River, Tuscumbia, 
and Muscle Shoals. 
 

I was married and had 3 boys when my mother 
called and asked us to move to Missouri and work 
for her. 
 

We did and I became a waitress at the then, Cove 
Resort and Restaurant.  We later went to work for 
Silver Dollar City for about 3 or 4 seasons.  I loved 
the craft festival, and every break I got, I went out 
and watched the artist's paint.  I do not 
remember any jewelry makers there, but I always 
loved jewelry. 
 

I had always wanted to become an LPN and 
hopefully work in a Dr's office.  I heard they were 
needing help at Skaggs Hospital, so I put in an 
application and got the job.  I lost my husband, and 
with what little life insurance he had, I decided it 
was time for me to go to school.  Down the road, my 
new husband who had taken an art class in college 
talked me into trying to paint, so I played around 
with it for a while.  I joined TRAG, but between 
working and raising 3 boys, I just did not have time 
to put into it. 
 

Years later after I had retired, we were at the SDC 
festival and I got the bright idea that it would be fun 
to make necklaces for the girls in my family.  I 
asked a lady who was making jewelry if she gave 
lessons, and she agreed to do so.   At my first lesson 
she said, "I was a natural", and she could not 
believe how well my first piece turned out.  That 
was in 2016, and I have not stopped making 
jewelry since.  She and I have become great friends. 
 

I work from my home and I had to change half of 
our computer room/library into my workspace.  I 
love working with metal and clays and cannot 
believe some of the things I have come up with, nor 
the fact that people think they are so beautiful and 
different.  Especially since 99% of my work comes 
from in my head. 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 


